The

VILLAGE

MONTHLY NEWS

March 2025



Holiday Villages of Livingston Owners Association

FIRST THINGS FIRST

Heavy rainfall in 2024 started an avalanche of washouts on Holiday Villages roads. The largest in the back corner of W. Woodland Shores. We had road closures there, in front of the RV park and on Cook-Jones Road.



By the end of May we had identified 13 severe washouts and by the end of 2024 we were up to 17.

To date, nine of the major washouts have been repaired totaling \$204,723 paid from the Road Fund. There are two non-road washouts at the clubhouse pending completion at a cost of \$11,500 paid from the HV Operating account.

Road Workday: On Saturday March 22nd, volunteers will gather at the Clubhouse at 8:00 AM and will team up with a focus on laying speed bumps down Cooke-Jones Road and Hidden Oaks.

WELCOME NEW STAFF

Holiday Villages welcomes Doug Haerle as the new Head of the Maintenance, and James Rogers as the Road Maintenance tech, joining current Maintenance tech Damion Schilhab. Joining the back office staff is Cheryl Golden.

WELCOME NEW PROPERTY OWNERS!

Holiday Villages would like to welcome our newest members! If you have not picked up a Welcome Packet yet please stop by the office.

MEETINGS

Board Meetings: The April Board meeting has been rescheduled to Saturday April 19th at 9:00 AM. At the conclusion of this meeting, there will be a meet and greet with the Candidates running for the two open Board member positions.

Running for Position One: Scott Rhoades Running for Position Five: David (Buck) Tarhalla Charles (Lou) Luscombe and TaLisa Samuel The 2025 Annual Members Meeting and Vote will be held on Saturday May 17th. Ballots will be mailed out in early April.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Many THANKS to all of the Event Committee volunteers for your hard work and dedication in coordinating all of our fun actives and entertainment! It would not happen without you!

If anyone is interested in joining the team, please sign up at the clubhouse. We have several events that we are still looking for folks to help coordinate.

Follow the Website for all of the details on each of these events. www.holidayvillageslivingston.com

April 12th: 8:00 AM

2025 Gumbo Cook-Off and Classic Car Show At the Park across from the Clubhouse

April 19th: 1:00 PM

Easter Egg Hunt - STILL NEED AN EVENT

COORDINATOR

ANNUAL MARDI GRAS FUN RUN

The event was held Saturday March 8th. Shout out to Rhonda McLin and Tracy Hawthorne for heading up this year's parade! Special thanks to the Stop Hosts:

Rhonda McLin & Tracy Hawthorne
Angie & Jaime Vanessa
Marie & Liz Tracey Garza

Best Decorated Cart won by Mickey & Mark Dennis Doug Presser found the Baby so he will be 1st host

next year.

\$25 Winners: Mickie
Parker, Mike & Connie,
Denise Bankhead, and
Tammy

\$100 to Kasey Painter & Scratch-offs to Bobby Crimmins

